
‭Three Essential Steps‬
‭for a Successful Season‬

‭Dear Santiago High School Football Community,‬

‭Exciting times are upon us as we kick off another football season with the return of our‬
‭esteemed Head Football Coach Scott Morrison. With eyes set on a CIF Championship,‬
‭the expectations for our program soar. To sustain our success, each player's‬
‭contribution to team fundraising is crucial. Funds raised support essential items such‬
‭as equipment, uniforms, and travel expenses, ensuring our team operates at its best.‬
‭Our fundraising goal this year is $200,000, and achieving this requires every player's‬
‭commitment and hard work.‬

‭Together, let's make this season one to remember.‬‭We would be grateful for your‬
‭support in taking three key actions:‬

‭1. Register to our email list & follow us on social media: We invite you to visit‬
‭www.santiagosharksfootball.com‬‭to keep up to date‬‭of all football program updates,‬
‭events, games, and other important news. Give us a follow on  social media. Scan QR‬
‭code below to get on our email list.‬

‭2.  Volunteer: We believe that volunteering is a cornerstone of our community, and we‬
‭would be honored if you could commit to volunteering at least twice during the season if‬
‭you are a parent or guardian. Your support and involvement would make a significant‬
‭contribution to our players' experience. Look out for sign up emails soon!‬

‭3. Donate & support our fundraisers: Donate snack bar items throughout the season &‬
‭help us reach our goal by participating in our fundraisers.‬

‭We appreciate your support of the football program.‬

‭Santiago High School Football Boosters‬

‭santiagosharksboosters@gmail.com       (714)-696-8745       www.santiagosharksfootball.com‬

http://www.santiagosharksfootball.com/

